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April 1, 2025 
Dear Member: 
 

The quarterly meeting of the Guadalupe Valley Peace Officers Association will be held on Thursday, 
April 17, 2025 at Reyna’s Mexican Restaurant in Seguin.  The meeting is being hosted by Ray Reininger. 

 
 The meeting room will be available at 5:00 pm. 
 
We need more of the GVPOA Members to attend the Meeting so we can make decisions on the Scholarship 
Program that we have started.  We also need to fill the 2 vacant Vice President positions. 
 
 I have decals available for anyone that wants one. 
 
 We want to continue to emphasize family this year, as family support is necessary in Law Enforcement.  
We want to encourage members to bring their spouse or family member to the meeting. 
 

If you would like to receive the meeting notifications by email, please let me know your current email 
address.  For those members receiving email notices, please reply with the numbers of reservations.  Please contact 
me with any address changes. 
 
 Make your reservation by calling 830-379-7031 by leaving a message or email reno@reiley.com Please get 
your reservations in by April 15th , if you plan on attending the meeting.  If you cannot attend after you have made 
a reservation, please contact me to cancel.  You can contact Reno Reiley,  at (830) 379-7031.   
 
 Hope to see everyone on Thursday, April 17th at Reyna’s Mexican Restaurant, 707 E. Kingsbury St., 
(Hwy 90), in Seguin. 
  

Bring a new member with you to the meeting, or bring a current member, who hasn’t been 
attending. 
 Meeting notices will also be posted on the website at www.gvpoa.org.   
Email address is sectrea@gvpoa.org.  Memberships application can be obtained on the website. 
 
         Yours truly, 
  
         Jimmy Limmer 
         President 

          
         by Reno W. Reiley 
         Secretary-Treasurer  

Incoming 2025-2026 Officers 
Ray Reininger  - President 
Robert Farley   - 1st Vice President 
Vacant   - 2nd Vice President 
Vacant   - 3rd Vice President 
Reno Reiley  - Secretary-Treasurer



MINUTES 
of the 

 
GUADALUPE VALLEY PEACE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 

meeting of 
 

January 16, 2025 
 

The meeting of the Guadalupe Valley Peace Officers Association was called to order by  President Jimmy 
Limmer. The meeting was held at Biff Buzby’s Burgers in Live Oak, hosted by Mike Harris. 

 
The Invocation was given by Hope Vasquez. 

 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 
 Guests and new members were introduced.  There were 10 in attendance. 
 
 The minutes of the October 17th meeting minutes printed on the back of the meeting notices were 
approved. 
  
 The financial report was read by the Secretary-Treasurer, motion made to approve and seconded and   
approved.  
 
Guest Speaker: Mike Harris introduced the guest speaker, Bianca Ramos, First Responder Coach. 
 
 OLD BUSINESS:  Copies of the scholarship was passed out for review and discussion. Discussion on the 
Scholarship process, but no action taken.  We only had 5 actual GVPOA Members present.  We need to determine 
how we are going to make the scholarships available and to who. We should come up with a plan so we can make 
the scholarships available in January 2026. 
 
 NEW BUSINESS:  Election of Officers. 1st Vice President Bryan Drzymall was not present and had not 
paid dues for 2024.  Motion was made to move 2nd Vice President Ray Reininger to Present and move 3rd Vice 
President Robert Farley to 1st Vice President by Hope, seconded by Mike..  Motion approved. We had no one at the 
meeting for 2nd and 3rd Vice Presidents positions. 
 
 There were no volunteers for the April meeting. 
  
 The Meeting was adjourned. 
 
        Reno W. Reiley 
        Secretary-Treasurer 
  
 2025-2026 Officers 
 President    -  Ray Reininger 
 1st Vice President    -  Robert Farley 
 2nd Vice President  -  vacant 
 3rd Vice President   -  vacant 
 Secretary-Treasurer-  Reno Reiley 
 


